
 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                 01-11-2020 

Greeting of the Day! 

For inculcating greater awareness on vigilance in 

Public/Student life CBSE has taken initiative to observe 

Vigilance Awareness Week “Satark Bharat, Samriddh 

Bharat” (Vigilance India, Prosperous India) to take e-

Integrity pledge on the official portal of Central Vigilance 

Commission Website i.e. Integrity Pledge for Citizens 

Link:- https://pledge.cvc.nic.in/. 

Pledge Copy:- Students (senior only) and all parents of 

Blossom School need to go through pledge e-copy (attached 

page) and forward video with correct pronunciation,well 

dress up for ready reference to School whatsapp number 

(9511285785) latest before  2nd November 2020. 

Registered parents will received E-certificate too from 

Government of India “Central Vigilance Commission” 

Thanks  

Regards 

Blossom School 

Bharatwada Road, 

Nagpur,Maharashtra 

 

 

https://pledge.cvc.nic.in/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 


